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Dates to mark in your calendar: 
 
Pride in Cape Cod week is April 22 to 26, 2002 and we need your help !  We are asking you 
to participate by cleaning up a vacant lot, painting a dumpster, planting flowers in a public area 
or volunteering to help with a beach clean up. 
  
If you need a project, call Richard Brothers at Cape and Islands United Way (508) 775-4746 
and you can participate in the United Way’s Community Day of Caring on April 24th.   You can 
also contact your local town government and volunteer your services for one of their projects.  
 
April 29 – May 1, 2002:  Discover New England’s Seventh Annual Tourism Summit & 
International Marketplace.  Join us on Cape Cod and support your regional international tourism 
marketing program.   Check out DNE’s website for complete information including registration:  
www.discovernewengland.org   
 
The Boston Globe will be printing a Cape Cod Calendar of Events – a special bannered 
section in the Boston Globe Travel Pages on Wednesday April 24.  Reservations deadline for 
advertising is Friday, April 19.  For more information, including rates and contact info, click here:  
http://www.capecodchamber.org/bostonglobe-adopp.pdf (You will need Adobe Acrobat to open 
this page, please be patient – it takes a bit to open it.)  We can also fax you the information – 
call us at 508-862-0700 with your fax number. 
 
Click here to view our spring ad.  (You will need Adobe Acrobat to open this picture) 
  
Why sign up for the new Cape Cod Chamber gift certificate program ? 
 

• no paperwork to keep track of 
• the member gets the full face value of the gift certificate 
• you can deposit the gift certificate just like a check 
• your business name accompanies every gift certificate sold via phone, fax, web & at the 

visitor centers 
 
Cape Cod Chamber gift certificates are available in amounts of $10, $25, $50 or $100.   
 
We’ve made signing up to accept Cape Cod Chamber gift certificates easy too!  Simply email 
or call Lindsey at the Cape Cod Chamber (lindsey@capecodchamber.org / 508-862-0700 
ext 520) and we’ll fax you the short form you need to complete to enroll.  You will receive your 
welcome packet within a week of returning the enrollment form. 
 
 
 
You're receiving this newsletter because you're a member of the Cape Cod Chamber of 
Commerce or because you have requested to receive it.  If you would prefer not to receive 
email newsletters from us in the future, please click on this link 
mailto:news@capecodchamber.org?subject=REMOVE  
 
 


